
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

November 28, 2018 

In reply refer to: 1800B3-VM 

Brad C. Deutsch, Esq. 
Garvey Schubert Barer 
1000 Potomac Street, NW 
Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20007     In re: KTPR(FM), Stanton, TX 
        Facility ID No. 172898 
        File No. BPED-20171115AAW 
 
        Tolling Request 

Dear Mr. Deutsch: 

On November 26, 2018, we accepted your request filed on behalf of Texas Public Radio (TPR), 
for tolling of the construction deadline for the construction permit for Station KTPR(FM), Stanton, Texas 
(Station), Fac. ID No. 172898, granted on November 15, 2018, a three-year term, expiring on November 
15, 2021 (File No. BPED-20171115AAW).  The grant is conditioned on receiving concurrence from the 
International Telecommunications Union (ITU) for the use of the Station’s channel.  This request falls 
within one of the criteria for tolling, and is granted.  See 47 C.F.R §73.3598(b); 1998 Biennial 
Regulatory Review—Streamlining of Mass Media Application Rules and Processes, Report and Order, 13 
FCC Rcd 23056 (1998) (“Streamlining R&O”), recon. granted in part and denied in part, Memorandum 
Opinion and Order, 14 FCC Rcd 17525, 17540 (1999) (“Streamlining MO&O”).  Pursuant to 
§73.3598(c) of the rules, this request is timely filed.  I have placed a note in the Station’s record in 
our public database indicating that RFS’s request has been granted, effective November 15, 2018.   

Grant of the request is subject to the following conditions: 

Tolling is effective as of November 15, 2018.  When tolling ends, the full three-year term will 
remain on the permit.   

Tolling will remain in effect until May 27, 2019, absent earlier resolution of the condition.  If the 
matter is not resolved within 6 months, you would need to file a status report by May 27, 2019, 
and at six-month intervals thereafter, requesting continued tolling treatment.   

You also must notify us within 30 days of the condition being resolved.  These status reports must 
be sent by letter to Marlene S. Dortch, Secretary, FCC, 445 12 St, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20554 
with a courtesy copy by e-mail to Victoria McCauley at victoria.mccauley@fcc.gov. 

When tolling ends (either because you have not filed a request for continued tolling or because 
the matter has been resolved) we will calculate a new permit expiration date by adding the remaining 
three years. 

Sincerely, 

Albert Shuldiner 
Chief, Audio Division 
Media Bureau 


